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MEMO 

 

 

Date:  September 9, 2014 

 

To:   Mark Silverstein, Superintendent   

  

From:   Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education, & Personnel 

 

Re:   Action Memo 

         September 23, 2014 – board meeting 

 

 

 

Professional Development Committee 2014-2015 school year:  Recommend that the Board 

approve Andrea Lo Castro to be paid $1,000 for serving as Chairperson on the Professional 

Development/Mentoring Plan Committee.  Funding is provided through NCLB Title II funds. 

 

  

DMS/ed 

 


